MINUTES


Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group 

Orchard Creek Lodge

April 7, 2008  7:00 P.M.


Board Members: 





President
John Zehnder

Event Coordinator
Chuck Schmidt

V.P. Membership
DiAnn Rooney

Social Chair

Cherė Andre

Secretary
Pat Heesch

Community Liaison
Joan Zehnder

Treasurer
Arnie Sondergard
Web Master

Dick Brewster







Historian

Virgil Berry

Introductions

●
John welcomed our active member Eva Holding, who had been unable to attend a meeting for awhile.  

Reports

· Pat H. asked for any corrections to the March minutes, which were e-mailed to all the members.  They were approved.  

· DiAnn R.said we now have 59 cars in our club.  DiAnn said that several release forms still need to be returned to her.  An updated roster will be sent out shortly.

· Arnie S. reported that all of our current members have paid their dues.  Our bank balance at the end March was $1,102.00.

· Dick B. reported that trips information is on the website.  

· Chuck Schmidt:

· The Death Valley trip April 22nd– 25th is full

· The Bodega Bay/Russian River trip, May 13th-14th, is organized and ready to go.

· Arnie S. gave information on the upcoming Oroville Dam and Northern California trips.

· Candy Garavito reported on the Lassen/Almanor trip planned for August 12-14.

· Dick Brewster gave some details on the Big Springs Garden trip on August 22.  He said that after lunch the Heesches had invited those interested in looking at the shops in Truckee, or visiting the Donner Lake Museum, to stop by their cabin in Tahoe Donner.

· Chuck gave some information on the trip to Yosemite July 21st-23rd, and said reservations should be made promptly.

· Cherė reported on the Cinco de Mayo party that will be held in lieu of our regularly scheduled meeting. She said that the party would include many games, great food, and a no-host bar.

Old Business

●
Eva Holding reported on The Relay for Life which will be on May 17 and 18.  Bill and Eva are in charge of “The Positive Thinkers”, the name for our group during the Relay.  Information sheets were passed around for ways to become a Team Member and to make a donation to the American Cancer Society.

●
John reminded everyone that there will not be a May 5th club meeting.  We’ll be “Cinco-de-Mayo’ing” instead.

●
Carla LaFave reported that the Delta Trip on March 30th was a great success with 19 cars.
New Business
· DiAnne Rooney said she had been contacted by a representative from a Corvette Club who wanted to know if any of our Corvette owners would like to display their cars on April 18th at Lowes.

· The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 41 members were in attendance.

Respectfully submitted,

Pat Heesch

LHSCG Secretary
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